No. 2(17)/2015-Admn-1

Government of Pakistan

Ministry of Commerce
>

[slamabad, the 31* March, 2015.

CIRCULAR

A copy of letter No. (1/8/2015-Trg. dated 19-3-2015, received from National
Institute of Fire Technology, Islamabad™ for nomination on Course title “FIRE PREVENTION
AND SAFETY OFFFICERS COURSE NO.45 (General)” scheduled to be held from
20-04-2015 to 30-04-2015 at National Institute of Fire Technology. Sector H-11/4, Opp. Police

Line, Islamabad.

2, The interested officers/officials of this Ministry are requested to please send their
nominations/consent duly recommended/approved by their respective Senior Officers to this
Section latest by 05-04-2015. For further information please contact on Phone No

051-9239361. L
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Section Officer (Admn-I)

Forwarded to:-

All Officers/Officials of the Ministry of Commerce




